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	California High School Exit Exam: 2004-05 California High School Exit Exam Year 6 Independent Evaluation Report


The California Department of Education (CDE) requires an annual report of the previous year's testing activities. The California High School Exit Exam (CAHSEE) independent evaluator, Human Resources Research Organization (HumRRO), will submit a draft of its Year 6 Evaluation Report to the CDE in mid-September with the final report to be delivered September 30, 2005. The report will contain findings and recommendations, as well as an analysis of the CAHSEE results from the 2004-05 test administrations and results from student, teacher, and administrator surveys. The report will also contain a chapter addressing the recommendations contained in the Senate Bill 964 Final Report produced by WestEd and submitted to CDE and the California Legislature in May 2005. 
The finalized CAHSEE Year 6 Evaluation Report will be delivered to State Board of Education (SBE) members on September 30, 2005, and will be posted on the Internet at http://www.cde.ca.gov/ta/tg/hs/evaluations.asp in November 2005. Additionally, HumRRO will present its findings to the Board at the November SBE meeting.
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